
Dear {!Contact.FirstName}!

In this edition of Get Ready for LSE, you'll find information on course selection, 
Welcome and what we're doing to keep the LSE community safe, as well as part-
time job opportunities available to students.

Select your courses

You are now able to select your first-year 
courses from 7 September.

Check out our online guide and web 
resources to help you make your choices. 
You can also attend a Course Selection 
drop-in session between 8 and 17 
September to find out more.

Sign up for the Welcome 
presentation

The Welcome presentation is an 
essential part of Welcome at LSE, 
covering what to expect from your time 
at the School and how we will support 
you throughout the year. Sign up for 
one of the Undergraduate Welcome 
sessions.

https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2020&utm_content=email10_welcome
https://info.lse.ac.uk/current-students/services/course-choice?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email12_coursechoiceguide
https://info.lse.ac.uk/current-students/services/course-choice?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email12_coursechoiceguide
https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/my-lse/welcome-presentation-sign-up-now?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email12_welcomepresentation
https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/my-lse/welcome-presentation-sign-up-now?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email12_welcomepresentation


Keeping our community safe on campus

We're focusing on prevention, protection, and minimising the risk on campus and in 
halls of residence. As such, we will be maintaining certain COVID-secure measures 
across LSE - which will be reviewed every three weeks, or sooner when necessary, 
so that we can remain flexible and responsive to the wider situation.

Getting your COVID-19 vaccination on campus

We strongly encourage you to get vaccinated if you can ahead of coming to campus 
if you haven't yet been double-vaccinated.

LSE has teamed up with St Philips Medical Centre to offer free vaccinations to 
students.

Free LSE hoodie

A reminder to order your free department-branded LSE hoodie to help you feel part 
of our community and your department. Make sure you order by 5pm (BST) 10 
September for delivery in week 4.

Looking for part-time work?

https://info.lse.ac.uk/coronavirus-response/Keeping-our-community-safe-on-campus
https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/get-lse-ready/getting-your-covid-19-vaccination
https://www.lse.ac.uk/student-life/Campus-life/student-vlogs/Looking-for-part-time-work?utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email12_contentcreators
welcome.lse.ac.uk/my-lse/sign-up-for-your-free-lse-hoodie?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email12_freehoodie


Interested in documenting your LSE student experience? We're looking for creative 
and enthusiastic students to become LSE Content Creators and Student Bloggers!

As a Content Creator, you'll be involved in creating vlogs and social media 
campaigns that depict life at LSE. If you're interested or would like more information, 
email ard.studentcontentcreators@lse.ac.uk.

As a Student Blogger, you'll be writing for our Students@LSE blog to give 
prospective students an insight into life at LSE. If you're interested or would like 
more information, email ard.studentblogs@lse.ac.uk.

Download our app, the Student Hub

Our Student Hub app can help you navigate your day-to-day life at LSE. You can 
check your timetable, book an office hour with your academic mentor and keep up to 
date with news and information from your department - all in the Student Hub app.

Rooms available in halls of residence

If you have still not booked a room in a hall of residence, but would like to do so, we 
still have some rooms available in our undergraduate halls. Please visit our website 
to find out further information.

Prepare to learn at LSE course

Once you have completed your online pre-enrolment and set up your LSE IT 
account, you'll be able to access our Prepare to learn at LSE course, to help you get 
off to a good start and make the most of what LSE has to offer.

Consent training

LSE and the LSE Students' Union aim to create a safe environment for all students 
by tackling sexual harassment and sexual violence.

LSESU offer online and in-person courses to empower you to make positive 
decisions about your interactions with others and provide information on where you 
can get support whilst at LSE. 

https://www.lse.ac.uk/student-life/Campus-life/student-vlogs/Looking-for-part-time-work?utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email12_contentcreators
mailto:ard.studentcontentcreators@lse.ac.uk?subject=Interest%20in%20SCC%20role%20
https://blogs.lse.ac.uk/studentsatlse/
mailto:ard.studentsblogs@lse.ac.uk
https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/get-lse-ready/download-the-student-hub
https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/get-lse-ready/download-the-student-hub
https://www.lse.ac.uk/student-life/accommodation/apply?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email12_accommodation
https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/get-lse-ready/enrol-in-our-prepare-to-learn-at-lse-course
https://lsesu.training/course/consent-training/
https://www.lsesu.com/ents/event/11071/



